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May 28, 1959

S.R.Morss
R 3 Bradford

Messe

Dear Mr. Morss,

A good letbter is a good letter no matter what it
is written one = This is in answere to your letter of January
28, 1959 to varify your reception of WRVM on that day.

I guess you know that at the time you were moni-
toring us we were also being monitored by your nieghbor Cembridge.
We hold our frequency checks on the last Wednesday of each month
from 1:05 to 1:20 AM, Be our gueste.

Sincerely
Al Rubin
Chief Engineer



